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April 8, 2013 

Mr. Adam Sedgewick 
U.S. Department of Commerce 
1401 Constitution Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20230 

Dear Mr. Sedgewick: 

Wave is pleased to present the attached response to the NIST Request for Information for Developing 
a Framework to Improve Critical Infrastructure Cybersecurity. Wave bel ieves this represents an excellent 
opportunity to fundamentally change our approach to internet security. 

Wave would welcome the opportunity to be active participants with NIST in discussions and meetings 
as the Framework is developed in the coming months. If we may be of any assistance do not hesitate to reach 
out to me. 

Regards, 

JL~ 
Steven K. Sprague / ~~ 
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